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Fallings Park Primary School

Old Fallings Lane

Wolverhampton

WV10 8BN

Tel: 01902 558375

Fax: 01902 558376

6 February 2020
Pupil Use of Mobile Phones in School
Dear Parents/Carers,
Currently, our key stage 2 pupils who bring mobile phones into school put them in their coats or bags which are located on coat pegs in corridors.

Pupils are not allowed to use them or take mobile phones into class.

Due to the increase in ownership of mobile phones, we are having more mobile phones being brought into school.

As a result, we will be changing our policy.
As from Monday, key stage 2 pupils only will still be allowed to bring mobile phones on their journey to school. On entering their class they will place their phones into a safe bag which will then be locked away until the end of school.
At 3:15pm children will collect their phones on leaving their classroom.
Pupils do not need to use mobile phones in school although I understand that some parents prefer their children to carry mobile phones on the way to and from school, particularly if they walk alone. This new policy will still allow that to be the case. 
This practice is adopted by many schools across the city to ensure that all children and their phones are kept safe.
We expect all pupils to follow our new policy and we will contact the parents of any pupils where this is not the case.

Thank you for your support in this matter.
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J Hopkins

Head Teacher
